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Readily Available 

  Needed Materials

Unique items that may need 
to be acquired for lessons.


• paper of different weights 
and colors


• cardboard


• various light sources of 
different sizes and lengths


• 2 colored highlighters per 
student


• access to media/video 
software (such as 
PowerPoint, iMovie, etc)


• magazines to cut up


• post-it notes


• red/yellow/green cards for 
each student


• large white paper - to trace 
outlines of students


• headphones


• snap cubes or Legos


• digital cameras


• Minecraft (Educational 
Edition is free on all 
platforms) 


• Photo Mosaic App or 
similar software


• liner notes from CDs


  Needed Literature

Specific titles used within the 
lessons. 


• access to picture books


• Matilda by Roald Dahl


• Harry Potter and the 
Sorcerer’s Stone by J.K. 
Rowling


Items which are readily 
available in a typical Fifth 
Grade classroom.


• white paper - all sizes 


• markers


• crayons


• pens, pencils


• scissors


• glue


• tape


• graph paper


• rulers


• watercolors and brushes


• colored construction paper


• internet access


• dictionaries


• large chart paper

https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Markers-Marker-Colors-58-7790/dp/B08CHHT833/
https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Crayons-Classpack-Assorted-Colors/dp/B00Y4QBJAQ/
https://www.amazon.com/BIC-Round-Ballpoint-Medium-60-Count/dp/B001Q4HUNO/
https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Colored-Pencils-Pre-sharpened-Assorted/dp/B01DGIKAY8/
https://www.amazon.com/Galadim-Scissors-Count-Teacher-Rounded-tip/dp/B0825YLVXB/
https://www.amazon.com/Elmers-Disappearing-Purple-Washable-0-24-ounce/dp/B000VXO4L2/
https://www.amazon.com/Scotch-Brand-Dispensered-Writeable-Engineered/dp/B0000DH8HQ
https://www.amazon.com/Oxford-Punched-Loose-Leaf-Binders-62360/dp/B07QQTRNJR
https://www.amazon.com/Mr-Stainless-Centimeters-Drawing-Measuring/dp/B07DP25SRG
https://www.amazon.com/Keebor-Basic-12-Colors-Watercolor-Brushes/dp/B07QJ1YTR1
https://www.amazon.com/Brushes-Painting-Plastic-Watercolor-Students/dp/B07VK5VJWC
https://www.amazon.com/Rainbow-Super-Construction-Assorted-Colors/dp/B011KGGTYI
https://www.amazon.com/School-Smart-Tablet-Inches-Unruled/dp/B003U6SCTC
https://www.amazon.com/Matilda-Roald-Dahl/dp/0142410373
https://www.amazon.com/Harry-Potter-Sorcerers-Stone-Rowling/dp/059035342X
https://www.amazon.com/Harry-Potter-Sorcerers-Stone-Rowling/dp/059035342X
https://www.amazon.com/Corrugated-Cardboard-Sheets-24-Pack-Inserts/dp/B079QRBBFP
https://www.amazon.com/BIC-Highlighter-Chisel-Assorted-50-Count/dp/B07TNWH3RS
https://www.amazon.com/Post-Sticking-Janeiro-Collection-654-24SSAU-CP/dp/B00CMKA9HK/ref=sr_1_7?crid=19LOZSJ8V4KVH&keywords=post+it+notes+bulk&qid=1655414897&sprefix=post+it+notes+bulk,aps,84&sr=8-7&th=1
https://www.amazon.com/Hygloss-HYG42525-BEHAVIOR-CARDS-2X3/dp/B005F50CBM
https://www.amazon.com/Paper-Wrapping-Shipping-Protection-Recycled/dp/B07VG5P46M
https://www.amazon.com/CN-Outlet-Headphones-Individually-Wholesale-Disposable/dp/B07ZSHFDX1/
https://www.amazon.com/Learning-Resources-LER7584-Snap-Cubes/dp/B000G3LR9Y
https://www.amazon.com/LEGO-Classic-Medium-Creative-Brick/dp/B00NHQFA1I/
https://www.minecraft.net/en-us
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  Literature Connections

• Alexander Calder: Meet the Artist by Patricia Geis

• Cardboard Box Engineering by Jonathan Adolph

• Out of the Box: 25 Cardboard Engineering Projects for Makers        

by Jemma Westing

• The Paper Kingdom by Helena KuRhee

• Does the Sun Sleep? by Martha E. H. Rustad

• Sky Gazing by Meg Thatcher

• A Child's Introduction to the Night Sky by Meredith Hamilton

• The Astronaut Who Painted the Moon by Dean Robbins

• Wonder by R.J. Palacio

• The One and Only Ivan by Katherine Applegate

• The Movie Critic's Notebook, Sweet Harmony Press

• Earth's Hydroshpere (Understanding Earth's Systems) by Amy Hayes

• The Ultimate Book of Planet Earth by Anne-Sophie Baumann

• Dance Charades, Pressman

• Water Dance by Thomas Locker

• Video Ideas, DK

• Smart Phone Movie Maker by Bryan Michael Stoller

• Parts by Tedd Arnold

• Steamboat Annie and the Thousand Pound Catfish                            

by Catherine Wright

• Henry's Freedom Box by Ellen Levine

• Under the Quilt of Night by Deborah Hopkinson

• Unspoken by Henry Cole

• More Than Meets the Eye by Robert Raczka

• The Art of Disney Costuming by Jeff Kurtti

• Unbuttoned: The Art and Artists of Theatrical Costume Design         

by Shura Pollatshek

• Costume and Fashion History Coloring Book by Basak Tinli

• Observations by Jennifer Buckley

• World of Dance: A Barefoot Collection by Jane Yolen

• Look! Body Language in Art by Gillian Wolfe

• José! Born to Dance by Susanna Reich

• Secret of the Dance by Andrea Spalding

• Look! Drawing the Line in Art by Gillian Wolfe

• Coordinate Graphing by Marci Mathers

• Groovy Graphing by Lisa Arias

• AUDIO CD: Disney Pixar Greatest, Various

• The Music of the Sea by Susanna Isern

• The Wolf's Story by Toby Forward

This list of titles are NOT 
required to implement the 
lessons. This is a complete 
list of the titles found in 
the Literature Connections 
page of each lesson. 


These titles will support 
the lessons and provide 
more background 
knowledge for the lessons. 


These titles are directly 
related to the lessons and 
are high interest, engaging 
titles for students. 


There are content-specific 
books as well as 

arts-related books, and all 
title have rich and 
powerful illustrations, 
photographs and layouts. 

https://www.amazon.com/Alexander-Calder-Artist-Patricia-Geis/dp/1616892250
https://www.amazon.com/Cardboard-Box-Engineering-Inventive-Scientists/dp/1635862140
https://www.amazon.com/Out-Box-Cardboard-Engineering-Projects/dp/1465458964
https://www.amazon.com/Paper-Kingdom-Helena-Ku-Rhee/dp/052564461X
https://www.amazon.com/Does-Sun-Sleep-Noticing-Cloverleaf/dp/146778611X
https://www.amazon.com/Sky-Gazing-Planets-Eclipses-Constellations/dp/1635860962
https://www.amazon.com/Childs-Introduction-Revised-Updated-Constellations/dp/0762495502
https://www.amazon.com/Astronaut-Who-Painted-Moon-Story/dp/1338259539
https://www.amazon.com/Wonder-R-J-Palacio/dp/0375869026
https://www.amazon.com/One-Only-Ivan-Katherine-Applegate/dp/0061992275
https://www.amazon.com/Movie-Critics-Notebook-Perfect-Students/dp/1948713098
https://www.amazon.com/Earths-Hydrosphere-Understanding-Systems/dp/1538329891
https://www.amazon.com/Ultimate-Book-Planet-Earth/dp/B078X9MFG5
https://www.amazon.com/Pressman-0771-06-Dance-Charades-Game/dp/B00I2DYQI4
https://www.amazon.com/Water-Dance-Shine-Thomas-Locker/dp/0152163964
https://www.amazon.com/Video-Ideas-DK/dp/1465469982
https://www.amazon.com/Smartphone-Victor-illustrator-Michael-Stoller/dp/1406373036
https://www.amazon.com/Parts-Picture-Puffin-Books-Arnold/dp/0140565337
https://www.amazon.com/Steamboat-Annie-Thousand-Pound-Catfish/dp/0399233318
https://www.amazon.com/Henrys-Freedom-Box-Underground-Railroad/dp/043977733X
https://www.amazon.com/Under-Quilt-Night-Deborah-Hopkinson/dp/0689877005
https://www.amazon.com/Unspoken-Underground-Railroad-Henry-Cole/dp/0545399971
https://www.amazon.com/More-Than-Meets-Eye-Adventures/dp/0761319948
https://www.amazon.com/Art-Disney-Costuming-Villains-Editions/dp/1484741226
https://www.amazon.com/Unbuttoned-Artists-Theatrical-Costume-Design/dp/1138414727
https://www.amazon.com/Costume-Fashion-History-Coloring-Book/dp/1515144232
https://www.amazon.com/Observations-Jennifer-Buckley/dp/1641113820
https://www.amazon.com/Barefoot-Book-Dance-Stories/dp/1846862183
https://www.amazon.com/Look-Body-Language-Gillian-Wolfe/dp/1845070348
https://www.amazon.com/Jose-Born-Dance-Mexican-American-Childrens/dp/0689865767
https://www.amazon.com/Secret-Dance-Andrea-Spalding/dp/155469129X
https://www.amazon.com/Look-Drawing-Line-Gillian-Wolfe/dp/1845078241
https://www.amazon.com/Coordinate-Graphing-Creating-Geometry-Quilts/dp/1420624938
https://www.amazon.com/Groovy-Graphing-Quadrant-Beyond-Math/dp/1627177205
https://www.amazon.com/Disney-Pixar-Greatest-Various-Artists/dp/B000AA4H4U
https://www.amazon.com/Music-Sea-Susanna-Isern/dp/8416733287
https://www.amazon.com/Wolfs-Story-Toby-Forward/dp/1406301620
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  Literature Connections

• Voices in the Park by Anthony Browne

• 101 Drama Games for Children by Paul Rooyackers

• Acting for Young Actors by Mary Lou Belli

• The Wondrous Workings of Planet Earth by Rachel Ignotofsky

• Many Biomes, One Earth by Sneed Collard III

• Exploring Ecosystems with Max Axiom, Super Scientist                     

by Angnieszka Biskup

• Art Labs for Kids: Express Yourself by Susan Schwake

• A Place to Land: Martin Luther King Jr. and the Speech That Inspired 

a Nation by Barry Wittenstein

• Memphis, Martin and the Mountaintop by Alice Faye Duncan

• Let the Children March by Monica Clark-Robinson

• The Day You Begin by Jacqueline Woodson

• Each Kindness by Jacqueline Woodson

• Music is My Life by Myles Tanzer

• Silent Music: A Story of Baghdad by James Rumford

• Queen of Tejano Music: Selena by Silvia López

• Ed Emberly's Picture Pie by Ed Emberly

• Fractions in Disguise by Edward Einhorn

• Paint By Sticker Masterpieces, Workman Publishing

• Loving vs. Virginia by Patricial Hruby Powell

• Documentary Film (D.I.Y. Make It Happen) by Virginia Loh-Hogan

• Hidden Figures - The True Story of Four Black Women and the Space 

Race by Margot Lee Shetterly

• 100 Scientists Who Made History by Andrea Mills

• Separate Is Never Equal by Duncan Tonatiuh

• Martin and Anne: The Kindred Spirits of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr 

and Anne Frank by Nancy Churnin

• Adventures in Songwriting by Gina Boe

• Music: A Fold-Out Graphic History by Nicholas O’Neill

• A Child’s Introduction to Art by Heather Alexander

• Children’s Book of Art, DK

• If You Lived Here by Giles Laroche

• Home Is a Window by Stephanie Ledyard

• The Organic Artist for Kids: A DIY Guide to Making Your Own 

EcoFriendly Art Supplies From Nature by Nick Neddo

• A Sculpting Life by Joan Schoettler

• Ada Twist, Scientist by Andrea Beaty

• Solving Science Questions: A Book About the Scientific Process by 

Rachel Chappell


This list of titles are NOT 
required to implement the 
lessons. This is a complete 
list of the titles found in 
the Literature Connections 
page of each lesson. 


These titles will support 
the lessons and provide 
more background 
knowledge for the lessons. 


These titles are directly 
related to the lessons and 
are high interest, engaging 
titles for students. 


There are content-specific 
books as well as 

arts-related books, and all 
title have rich and 
powerful illustrations, 
photographs and layouts. 

https://www.amazon.com/Voices-Park-Anthony-Browne/dp/078948191X
https://www.amazon.com/101-Drama-Games-Children-Make-Believe/dp/0897932110
https://www.amazon.com/Acting-Young-Actors-Ultimate-Guide/dp/0823049477
https://www.amazon.com/Wondrous-Workings-Planet-Earth-Understanding/dp/0399580417
https://www.amazon.com/Many-Biomes-Earth-Sneed-Collard/dp/1570916322
https://www.amazon.com/Exploring-Ecosystems-Axiom-Super-Scientist/dp/1543529577
https://www.amazon.com/Art-Lab-Kids-Adventures-Sculpture/dp/163159592X
https://www.amazon.com/Place-Land-Barry-Wittenstein/dp/0823443310
https://www.amazon.com/Place-Land-Barry-Wittenstein/dp/0823443310
https://www.amazon.com/Memphis-Martin-Mountaintop-Sanitation-Strike/dp/1629797189
https://www.amazon.com/Let-Children-March-Monica-Clark-Robinson/dp/0544704525
https://www.amazon.com/Day-You-Begin-Jacqueline-Woodson/dp/0399246533
https://www.amazon.com/Each-Kindness-Addams-Award-Awards/dp/0399246525
https://www.amazon.com/Music-My-Life-Soundtrack-occasion/dp/0711249180
https://www.amazon.com/Silent-Music-Baghdad-James-Rumford/dp/1596432764
https://www.amazon.com/Queen-Tejano-Music-Silvia-L%C3%B3pez/dp/149981142X
https://www.amazon.com/Emberleys-Picture-Emberley-Drawing-Books/dp/0316789828
https://www.amazon.com/Fractions-Disguise-Adventure-Charlesbridge-Adventures/dp/1570917744
https://www.amazon.com/Paint-Sticker-Masterpieces-Re-create-Artworks/dp/0761189513
https://www.amazon.com/Loving-vs-Virginia-Documentary-Landmark/dp/1452125902
https://www.amazon.com/Documentary-Film-D-I-Y-Make-Happen/dp/1634728793
https://www.amazon.com/Hidden-Figures-Story-Black-Women/dp/0062742469
https://www.amazon.com/Hidden-Figures-Story-Black-Women/dp/0062742469
https://www.amazon.com/100-Scientists-Who-Made-History/dp/1465468897
https://www.amazon.com/Separate-Never-Equal-Family%C2%92s-Desegregation/dp/1419710540
https://www.amazon.com/Martin-Anne-Kindred-Spirits-Luther/dp/1939547539
https://www.amazon.com/Martin-Anne-Kindred-Spirits-Luther/dp/1939547539
https://www.amazon.com/Adventures-Songwriting-Guide-Anyone-Wants/dp/0999180207
https://www.amazon.com/Music-Fold-out-Graphic-Nicholas-ONeill/dp/1999967941
https://www.amazon.com/Childs-Introduction-Art-Paintings-Sculptures/dp/1579129560
https://www.amazon.com/Childrens-Book-Art-Introduction-Sculptures/dp/0756655110
https://www.amazon.com/If-You-Lived-Here-Houses/dp/0547238924
https://www.amazon.com/Home-Window-Stephanie-Ledyard/dp/0823441563
https://www.amazon.com/Organic-Artist-Kids-Eco-Friendly-Supplies/dp/1631597671
https://www.amazon.com/Organic-Artist-Kids-Eco-Friendly-Supplies/dp/1631597671
https://www.amazon.com/Ruth-Asawa-Sculpting-Joan-Schoettler/dp/1455623970
https://www.amazon.com/Ada-Twist-Scientist-Andrea-Beaty/dp/1419721372
https://www.amazon.com/Solving-Science-Questions-Scientific-Scientists/dp/160044542X

